
I’m a lottery expert: here’s
the 5 numbers you shouldn’t
pick 

According to a study analysing all lottery draws from
October 2015 to the present, the numbers 30, 6, 21, 48,
43, and 18 have been the least frequently picked.
In  contrast,  the  study  also  reveals  that  the  most
commonly picked lottery numbers during the same period
are 37, 52, 58, 39, 42, and 27. 

A recent BoyleSports study has uncovered the lottery numbers
that have appeared the least frequently in draws. The analysis
covers all lottery draws from October 2015 to the present.

Among the findings, the number 30 has appeared only 83 times,
with its most recent appearance on Saturday, August 24, 2024.
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Similarly, the number 6 has also been drawn 83 times, last
seen on September 4, 2024.

Number  21,  which  has  been  drawn  84  times,  last  made  an
appearance on Wednesday, July 31, 2024, while number 48, also
drawn 84 times, was last seen more recently on August 31,
2024.

The numbers 43 and 18 have both been drawn 85 times, making
them slightly more frequent, but still relatively rare. Number
43 last appeared on Saturday, August 24, 2024, and number 18
was drawn on August 17, 2024.

Opposing  this  the  team  also  had  a  look  into  the  lottery
numbers which have appeared most frequently. 

Ball 37 has been drawn 115 times, with its latest appearance
on September 7th, 2024. Similarly, Ball 52 has also been drawn
115 times, last appearing on August 31st, 2024.

Ball 58 follows closely, having been drawn 112 times, with its
most recent appearance on Wednesday, July 31st, 2024. Ball 39
has come up 110 times, last drawn on Saturday, August 24th,
2024.

Ball  42  has  been  selected  107  times,  with  its  latest
appearance occurring on Wednesday, August 21st, 2024. Lastly,
Ball 27 has been drawn 105 times, most recently on Saturday,
July 27th, 2024.


